
MINUTES OF THE HAVEN TOWNSHIP  

BOARD OF APPEAL AND EQUALIZATION 

April 09, 2020 

 

The Haven Township Annual Board of Appeal and Equalization Meeting was 

scheduled for Thursday, April 09, 2020 at 1:00 p.m.  

 

Due to the 2020 Corona Virus (COVID-19) Epidemic situation going on within 

the World and United States, Chairman Jeff Schlingmann consulted with the  

Sherburne County Assessor and they decided to cancel the meeting for the Haven 

Township Board of Appeal and Equalization for 2020.  This meeting will not be 

rescheduled.  

 

Township citizens with questions about their assessment have the right to appeal 

them directly to Sherburne County.   

 

The Haven Township Clerk posted a notice of cancellation at the Haven Township 

Hall and proper posting areas.     
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Chairperson 
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Clerk/Treasurer 


